Mike J. Molina

B e
From: Chelsea Scheffer <chelsea.scheffer@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 10:02 AM
To: ktk@biodiesel.com; Mike J. Molina; Keani N. Rawlins
Subject: Appointment of Planning Director, GET-1

January 22nd, 2019

RE: Appointment of Planning Director, GET-1

Aloha,

I am writing today in support of Mrs. Michele McLean for the re-appointing of Maui County Planning
Director.

| have known Michele for over 20 years and hold her in extremely high regard. Michele is one of the
most trustworthy and forthright people | have the privilege to know. In all of my experiences with
Michele, she has always been considerate, communicative and incredibly organized. She is a
valuable asset to the Planning Department team as well as a very active and contributing member of
the Maui community.

With her background and many years of experience as Deputy Director, Michele is highly deserving
of retaining the position of Director. | ask that you keep her in her well-deserved position.

Mahalo for your time and thoughtful consideration.

With Warm Aloha,

Chelsea Scheffer



